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Partner Shares What California Employers Need to Know
Regarding Wildfires

News

1.28.25


In an interview with HR Brew, Andrew Sommer shares his insights on the workplace safety

protocols California employers must follow to protect employees affected by wildfires.

To read the article visit HR Brew.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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